
Supervisor  meets  heads  of
Brčko  District  Government
departments

Principal  Deputy  High  Representative  and  Brčko  Supervisor
Michael Scanlan met on Monday with Head of the Brčko District
Department for Spatial Planning and Property Relations Edin
Zaimović  and  Head  of  the  Brčko  District  Department  for
Utilities  Majezudin  Vehabović.  In  these  meetings,  he  was
briefed on steps to keep things on track so that concrete
works on key infrastructure projects for the development of
Brčko can begin next spring.
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